
 
 
 
The Ross School Family Life Education Program is Voluntary:  

Parents have the right to opt out of this program for their children. If you do not want your child to 
participate in the Family Life Program, please use this form to notify Dorthea Parker in 
writing at least one day before the program begins.  Students, who do not participate in the 
program, will be provided an alternate learning activity 

 
 

 

Ross School 
 Family Life Program 
Withdrawal Request 

 

By returning this form, I request that my child NOT to participate in Ross School’s Family Life 
Program.  

  

(Please Print)  

 

My child’s name is:       Grade:     

 

Parent Signature:       Date:     
 


